Date:

Location:
Weather

10-1-24
Denison
67 & Sunny

HS Girls Team Results:

3rd Place - 130 points

HS Girls Individual Results:

Place Name Time
5 Lola Mendlik 20:11:00
6 Alexa Tremblay 20:17:00
37 Piomo Okwer 23:37:00
41 Charlotte Schrum 23:44:00
46 Emily Bahnsen 24:11:00
49 Leilany Morales-Garcia 24:23:00
70 Rosy Segoviano 26:08:00
75 Lynnae Johnson 26:37:00
77 Anna Galvin 26:43:00
80 Janet Castillo 27:16:00
87 Tiffany Ramirez 28:23:00
88 Andrea Flores 28:31:00
HS Boys Team Results: 5th Place - 135 Points
HS Boys Individual Results:
Place Name Time
6 Kevin Sanchez 17:14:00
23 Ethan Olsen 18:19:00
28 Angel Garcia 18:36:00
30 Ivan Ledesma 18:44:00
54 Miguel Hernandez 19:33:00
63 Raul Castillo 19:55:00
64 Abdiel Corona 19:57:00




69 Eduardo Cruz 20:06:00
75 Omar Ramos 20:12:00
85 Jaxx Luetje 20:37:00
89 Raul Salas 20:44:00
93 Jonathan Marquez 20:59:00
102 Jaime Hernandez 21:20:00
110 Israel Bernal-Serrato 21:46:00
147 Erik Cabrera 25:27:00
151 Carlos Moreno 26:03:00
156 Luis Rivas 26:46:00

MS Girls Team Results: | 2nd Place - 53 Points
MS Girls Individual Results:
Place Name Time

12 Ayvah Nemitz 14:22:00
14 Taelen Young 14:48:00
15 Caroline Schrum 14:52:00
21 Landyn Wiese 15:54:00
22 Nereyda Garcia 15:55:00
25 Aubrey Young 16:25:00
36 Cora Gotto 18:04:00

MS Boys Team Results: NA
MS Boys Team Results:
Place Name Time

5 Quinn Vetter 11:56:00

23 Reylan Gonzalez 13:38:00




Comments from assistant coach Raegan Andersen:

We could not have asked for a better night for our home meet!! The weather was absolutely perfect and
the course was fantastic. Thank you again to the many volunteers who made the meet run smoothly and
to Majestic Hills Golf Course for allowing us to host our meet there. The course was in great condition.
Just like the rest of Denison, our course is hilly and that definitely makes it more challenging. However, |
truly think that's something our kids used to their advantage tonight and made many of their passes and
surges grinding up the hills. Our girls do a nice job of pushing each other and working together. They
placed 3rd as a team tonight. They have been close to placing higher as a team by a few points a couple
of times this season. Every point matters and we need to use our strength of pack running to make huge
point swings in our coming meets. Our boys had many different people step up and bring the intensity
tonight. Some of the boys shaved seconds off their previous times and some shaved minutes.
Regardless, they are continuing to get faster and are showing the grit it takes to compete in this sport.
The middle school kids continue to get better and are becoming more confident during their races. They
need to continue to push themselves to move up during their race to be competitive with other teams and
each other. We are definitely in the bulk of our season right now and will continue to have many meets in
a short amount of time. It's crucial that we maximize the time we have at practice with workouts that will
prepare us to make big strides between now and the end of the season. We will have some kids running

for us on Thursday at IKM and the high school teams will be running again next Tuesday at South Central
Calhoun.




